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Ref. No.: ATC/NOT/2023/225 Date: 11-05-2023 

 

 
NOTICE REGARDING RANBHUMI,  

AZAD'S SPORTS FESTIVAL  
 
 
Dear All, 
 

It is with regret that we inform you that Ranbhumi, the sports festival of Azad, could 
not be held on its originally scheduled dates as per the Academic Calendar, due to 
unavoidable reasons. We are pleased to announce that the festival has now been 
rescheduled to take place from 14th to 17th May 2023. 
 

Those interested in organizing and/or participating in the festival are requested to 
contact their respective Heads of Departments. The Heads of Departments will then 
compile a list of interested students and forward it to Mr. Shoeb Aslam Khan, the Sports 
Officer. 
 

 
 

[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 
Director ATC 

 
Copy to: 
 ED, VC, AD, and DD for information, please; 
 Director AIPR, Principal ADC(LU), Principal ADC(BTC); 
 HoD App. Sc., BA, CA, EE, CSE, ME, CE, BT, Pharmacy; 
 SWO, AO, CT&P, Asstt. Registrars (Acad./Estb.), Hostels Wardens, Librarian, SO, SSO;  
 Website and all the Notice Boards. 
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